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September 6, 2001

D4 3, Los)

Supervisory Agent Parker

On August 6 & 10, 2001 you signed forucertified mail from me
to the Honorable Attorney General John Ashcroft. (see attached)

I am asking you to please tell me what has become of my
documents and correspondence since it was receipted for almost
one month ago and I have not received a reply. The correspondence
and accompanying documents refer to a violation of federal law
and the resulting consequences that are a matter of National
Security. Please write or call me to inform me as to what s

or has been done regarding my correspondence.

Thank you very much fme your prompt responce

Respectfully

€S,

Steven E. Shelly



